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Keeping Up With New York's New Employment Laws
Employment and Labor attorneys Heather Weine Brochin, Michael T. Bissinger, Howard Fetner and Trisha Efiom co-
authored the article, "Keeping Up With New York's New Employment Laws," published by Employment Benefit Plan Review. 
In the article, they discuss how New York State and New York City employers need to make sure they know their obligations 
under the frequently changing employment laws including those related to COVID-19.

Read the full article here.
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